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Zoom Meeting; 6:30pm

Present at the meeting were;
Kristen Jocums, John Gardner, Carolyn Gardner,
Andrea Barnhurst, Natalie Charboneau, Arona Rosegold, Joanne Cvar, Sally Utt, Justin Harfford

MINUTES
John moved to accept the February minutes. And Carolyn seconded the motion, and the minutes were accepted.

TREASURER’S REPORT

**This report will include the prior months treasurer's report**
Treasurer's report for Monday, April 25, 2022
Checking Account Beginning Balance:  $1,636.14
$19.58 - Check from NFBO - Donations and Membership
$70.00 - Braille-Go Card Sales
$25.00 - Braille-Go Card Sales
Checking Account Ending Balance:  $1,750.72
Savings Account Balance:  $5.00

Treasurers Report Reported by Andrea Barnhurst**
John move to approve the Treasurer’s Report, and Carolyn seconded the motion, and the Treasurer’s Reports for March and April were approved.

MEMBER SEMINAR FEEDBACK
The report back from those who attended the Member Seminar was that it felt good to be back in person, and that a lot of helpful information was shared.

LINN COUNTY RIGHT OF WAY
The revised proposal for changes to the Linn County Right of Way should be ready for review by the Committee in early May.  After review of these documents, the plan is to have one more meeting this summer in order to finalize any further changes before creating a final proposal to put before the residents of Linn County. 

DIAL-A-BUS
There is a meeting coming up in May  with the County Commissioners at which the County will be presenting a proposal that Dial-A-Bus may not agree with.  The County is continuing to restrict the services that DAB can offer, and restricting their ability to be able to offer the extended services that have been part of DAB’s service up until now.
Public comment about this can be given at the County Commissioner meeting on May 3.

BRAILLE-GO
We have made around $300 so far, and the game is off to a good start.
There are 77 Braille-Go cards already printed, does our chapter want to go forward with another round?  If yes, Natalie has offered to run it again, but more sponsors and prizes will need to be secured. 
Another question being raised is;
Do we want to expand the use of Braille-Go to other chapters in Oregon in some way?
It was decided that for now, we will not run another game. 
It was also decided to table the expansion idea until the next meeting.

IN PERSON SOCIALIZING	
We all would like to get together in person, in Corvallis, preferably outside, and it is looking like the best time for this may be in early June.  John offered to have us meet in his backyard however, Carolyn wasn’t present at this point in the meeting! Hopefully more details can be worked out between now and our next meeting.

OPEN STREETS CORVALLIS
The chapter would like to be part of Open Streets again this summer, in August. The cost to participate will be $150, and Kristen will find out whether we can sell anything at our booth.

NEXT MEETING
We will meet next on Monday May 23, at 6:30pm, on Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Utt
